
  

Darvel Primary School 

P6 R12 Class Newsletter 

Mrs MacLeod/ Mrs. Smith 

June 2023 

 Literacy  

We are  

 Inferencial and evaluative questioning 

 Reading for understanding across various 

parts of the curriculum 

 Starting our 2-week spelling program 

o Letters this month /ow/ /oi/ 

 

Thank you to all the parents who came to speak to us 

both on Parent’s Night, it was lovely to share and hear 

all about our young people. 

We have had Health Week where we enjoyed a 

multitude of diverse activities, we may not otherwise 

get to enjoy.  We had laser tag, clubbersize, KFC 

activities, karate and a visit to Darvel FC. 

We have also been enjoying our Outdoor Learning and 

planting a range of vegetables, they will need extra 

water in this lovely weather… 

Finally, we took our recipe writing active and made 

pancakes, writing the recipe at the same time.  They 

were very lovely and we ate them warm.  Yummy! 

 

Numeracy        

We have been working on 

 Time and Measure 

 Next we will be doing for the last term  

 Word problems, identifying which 

operand to use. 

 Taking our learning outdoors 

Learning across the Curriculum  

We are learning about  

 Our bodies 

 Positive mental health 

 Relationships in HWB 

Also, finishing  

 Habitats and adapting to habitats 

 Dependency on food in our food 

web/chains 

 

 

       

 

                      

   

May 31st.   It’s growing for 

sure. Keep watching this 

space. 

Making pancakes and eating them warm! 

Sports Day 


